Commander Glenn White Chicago Police Department 5th District- Calumet 727 East 111th St Chicago, IL 60628

Dear Commander White.

Even in these current unprecedented times, Pullman residents want to remain as partners in keeping our community safe and informed – sharing information and being the eyes and ears for one another while collaborating with CPD via the OCP office. We also seek to continue being proactive so our community stays safe. Although the most serious crimes are typically not occurring within the specific boundaries of South Pullman and Beat 531, many residents travel through surrounding areas/neighborhoods where higher crime exists. We travel through these neighborhoods to shop, attend religious services, and go about our daily lives so our concerns may sometimes extend beyond our own neighborhood.

We do have some concerns that the relationship between our community and the 005th district is not as strong as should be expected. Also, being part of a National Monument Historic District poses a unique situation and we would like to be able to discuss that with you. Because of our this, the Safety Committee of the Pullman Civic Organization respectfully requests a meeting with Commander Glenn White and interested persons in the Office of Community Policy. The Pullman community has long enjoyed a positive relationship with the 005th District and would like that to continue. If you will let us know dates that might be convenient based on your schedule, we would welcome the opportunity to set up a virtual Zoom meeting. We look forward to your response to our request.

In the spirit of collaboration,

Safety Committee/ Pullman Civic Organization Carol Lagadinos, Chairperson 817-598-8570 carollagadinos@att.net

Executive Board/ Pullman Civic Organization Rachel Smith, President